
 

Supporting your child 
as they move on to 
Secondary School 

 
 

 

A session for parents and carers of Year 6 pupils 
 

Tuesday 7th June 2022 

 

6:00 – 7:30pm 

 
 
 

The session is not school-specific, but will give you 

the opportunity to: 
 
 

 
 
                                                     
                                                                               
                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

• This session will give you a supportive space to be able to ask any 

questions you might have and share information and experiences with 

others. 

 

Please contact Shelley Thorpe familysupport@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk if you 

would like to join the session (a limited number of places are available). 
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